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2022 Individual and Family Plan Benefits Certificate Updates 

For 2022, Delta Dental of Iowa has made some updates to your dental plan benefits 
certificate. Your updated certificate is effective January 1, 2022 through December 31, 
2022. Below is a list of the updates and changes that were made: 

• Clarification language: The 2022 certificate was updated to include clarifying 
language throughout the document.

• Fluoride and sealants: Child fluoride benefits changed to include 2 fluoride 
treatments per benefit period and 1 sealant treatment every 24 months. Previously, 
children were only eligible for 1 fluoride treatment per benefit period and only 1 
sealant treatment under the age of 19. (Prime Plans Only)

• Cone beam CT x-rays: A limitation was added to include cone beam CT x-rays once 
per benefit period.

• Re-cementation of cast restorations: Limitations changed to include this service 
once every 12 consecutive months. Previously the limitation was once every 5 years.
(Plus Plans Only)

• Maximum out-of-pocket: The maximum out-of-pocket amounts have changed to
$375 per child and $750 per family. Previously the maximum out-of-pocket 
amounts were $350 per child and $700 per family. (Plus Plans Only)

• Alveoloplasty: Certificate was changed to show adult coverage for alveoloplasty.
(Preferred and Platinum Plus Plans Only)

Please see your benefit certificate for a more detailed description of the updates and 
changes mentioned above.    




